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The Honorable Elise Stefanik 
U.S. House of Representatives
 
318 Cannon House Office Building
 
Washington, DC 20515
 

Fax: (202) 226-0621 

Dear Congresswoman Stefanik: 

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your legislation, expressing the sense of 
Congress that those who served in the bays, harbors, and territorial seas of the Republic of 
Vietnam between January 9, 1962, and May 7, 1975, should be presumed to have served in 
Vietnam under the Agent Orange Act of 1991 (H.ConRes.45). Those veterans who were 
exposed to Agent Orange while never stepping foot on land in Vietnam have gone untreated for 
far too long. 

The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact 
is Brian Condon, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at brianc@fra.org. 
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THOMAS J. SNE 
National Executive Director 
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